RECESSED MEETING OF JUNE 15, 2004

Continued June 16, 2004 8:00 a.m.

The City Council of the City of Salisbury met at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, June 16, 2004, in Council Chambers at City Hall pursuant to the recess of the regular meeting on June 15, 2004, with the following members being present and absent:

PRESENT:	Mayor Susan W. Kluttz, Presiding; Mayor Pro Tem, Paul B. Woodson, Jr.; Councilmen William (Bill) Burgin; Mark N. Lewis; City Manager, David W. Treme; City Attorney, F. Rivers Lawther, Jr.; and City Clerk, Myra B. Heard.
ABSENT:	Councilman William (Pete) Kennedy

Mayor Kluttz called the meeting to order and noted the purpose was to have a second reading on the FY 2004-2005 budget ordinance.

Thereupon, Mr. Burgin made a **motion** to set the tax rate at plus three and half cents (\$.035) and to initiate a \$10 vehicle tax and the water rate to be set at a 6.48% increase as included in the proposed budget ordinance. Mr. Lewis seconded the motion. Messrs. Burgin, Lewis and Ms Kluttz voted AYE and Mr. Woodson vote NAY. (3-1)

BUDGET ORDNANCE OF THE CITY OF SALISBURY FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JULY 1, 2004, AND ENDING JUNE 30, 2005.

(The above Ordinance is recorded in full in Ordinance Book No. 20, Budget, at Page Nos. 115-131, and is known as Ordinance No. 2004-46.)

It was necessary to have a second reading on the above ordinance due to the lack of an affirmative vote of two-thirds of all members of the City Council.

ADJOURNMENT

Motion to adjourn the meeting was The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 a.m.	s made by Mr. Burgin, seconded by Mr.	Woodson. All council members a	greed unanimously to adjourn
	Mayor		
City Clerk			